Dear Friends

With this letter we are pleased to invite your team to the 5 edition of the
international basketball tournament reserved to girls born in
1994-1995-1996 and following, for the category under 16.

The tournament will take place in Rho (Milan-1taly) from the 5" of
May to the 8st of May 2011 .

Concerning the players, they'll be lodged in families or in the complex of
the S. Carlo oratory of Rho (n.12 players), while concerning the managers,
they’ll be lodged in a hotel (n.4 among coaches and managers). We will able
to guarantee the hosting free of charge only for the tournament duration.

Due to the great numbers of requests we received during the last
years, we need your answer, both affirmative and negative, within the 30"
of September 2010; we need also to receive a photo and the colored brand
of your team and a temporary list of the players (name, surname, height,
year of birth and basketball position).

We kindly ask to you to communicate to your Basketball Federation the
period in which the tournament will take place for avoiding any
concomitance with national championship games.

In case of more participation confirmations, it'll be given the priority to
teams which will have sent the material requested more quickly.

Staying to Your disposal for every kind of explanation and we wait
for your answer.

Regards

Gioissa Basket Rho



